
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 
If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

December 1st – 21st Book Sale at Eatonia Library  

December 3rd Chamber of Commerce Christmas party 6:00pm Eatonia Community Hall 

December 9th Last day to drop off donations for food drive 

December 10th   Old Fashioned Christmas Eatonia  Community Hall 2-4:30pm 

December 11th TASG Bible Presentation 2pm Lutheran Church 

December 24th Christmas Eve Church celebration 6pm at EOL 

December 24th  Christmas Eve 

December 25th  Christmas Day 

December 26th Boxing day 

December 31st Eatonia Lion’s Club  New Year Eve Dance 

January 1st  New Year’s Day 

December 2022 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 
Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

Holiday Hours 

Closed Monday, December 26th 

Closed Tuesday, December 27th 

Closed Monday, January 2nd 
 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

Holiday Hours 

Closed Monday, December 26th  

Closed Monday January 2nd 
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EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 

Monday, December 5th 

  Monday, December 19th  
 

 

  

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

                  Thursday, December 1st 
Thursday, December 15th 
Thursday, December 29th  

 
 
  
 
 
 

TAXES 
 

From July – December, 2022 a 1% Penalty per 

month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2023 a 10% penalty will 

be charged on all outstanding taxes 

 

 

WATER METER READINGS 
 

Notices via phone call, text message, and email 
Will be sent out this month. 

 
We ask that all residents submit their reading(s) 

By Tuesday December 20th  
 

You can submit your reading by calling the office 
At 306-967-2251 or online at www.eatonia.ca 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital 

sign to advertise your business needs, community 

events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements, hockey games, 

reunions and employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business 

Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements                                          

*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject 

to change 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of 

booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Jerry 

Fuerstenberg at 306-967-2101 if you have any 

questions or if you would like to discuss your options. 
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The UCW would like to thank everyone who donated 

items for our silent auction, and to everyone who 

attended in the blizzard!  With you we would not be 

successful!  Also, a HUGE THANK YOU to JANET 

MILLER who so graciously knit and donated many 

pairs of mittens for the mitten tree.  God bless you all! 
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Christmas Light Tour 

The Handi Van will be taking the residents of  
EOL on a light tour. 

 

Show your Christmas spirit and turn your 
lights on the evening of 

 December 15, 2022 
Alternate date December 20, 2022 

                          Compliments of the 
Eatonia Health District Foundation Board 
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Attention "Tuesday After School Group" 

Participants... 

Presentation of Bibles to all 

Participants of The TASG will take place 

on Sunday December 11th 

 2:00 PM at St Paul Lutheran Church 

 

We hope to see all those that were in the 

program there along with parents, 

relatives and friends...  

 Expect some treats as well. 

 

Any questions, please call  

306 967 2283 
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Eatonia Santa’s shop 

Main Street Studio (454 Dance Co) 
2:00-4:00 on Saturday Dec 10th during 

Old Fashioned Christmas. 
All proceeds to EOL care home. 

*Priority will be given to children who are 

registered to ensure there are enough 

gifts, as donations are down this 

year.  Please only send your child with the 

amount you are willing to donate as change 

will NOT be provided.  
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              OLD FASHIONED CHRISTMAS 

 

 

                          

 

                            

                         SATURDAY DECEMBER 10, 2022 

                                 2:00 TO 4:30 

At EATONIA COMMUNITY HALL 

Santa visit at 2:30 (with goodie bags) 

EATONIA SINGERS WITH CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

(MANY CHRISTMAS CAROLS ARE BEING PRACTICED) 

SANTA’S HUT (HELD AT THE DANCE STUDIO WITH ALL PROCEEDS GOING TO EOL) PLEASE 

BE CAREFUL DRIVNG ON AND CROSSING MAIN STREET FOR THIS EVENT. THANKYOU! 

FACE PAINTING (Time donated by Robyn Fuerstenberg and Brinley Perralt) 

Cotton Candy and popcorn from 21-44 donated by the 21-44 store) 

            FISH POND (sponsored by the Lions Club) 

                            HAY RIDES 

CRAFTS WITH AMY (Knuttila of course!) 

JAM CAN CURLING (Any age can play. Teams of 2 can enter for this 

hilarious fun game. Brett Becker has volunteered to make the rocks and a 

sheet of ice will be south of the hall) 

FOOD BOOTH (ALL PROCEEDS GOING TO EOL) 

WORLD FAMOUS CHILI AND HOT DOGS OR CHILI DOGS OR JUST PLAIN CHILI WILL BE 

SERVED. ALL CASH DONATIONS TAKEN FOR EOL 

Skate with the Huskies at rink @ 5P.M 

ARE YOU TIRED YET? 

BECAUSE THERE IS A 

SENIOR HUSKIE HOCKEY GAME  

AT COMMUNITY ARENA 

8:00 P.M. 
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Eaton School SCC News 
 

 

At our annual general meeting on November 22, 2022, we reviewed all the activities that the SCC was 

involved in throughout the 2021-2022 school year. We wanted to recognize and celebrate all that the SCC 

does. We want to give a special thank you to all those who support our activities and events.  

Here is what we did: 
 

1. Provide Healthy Snacks once a month to the students at Eaton School. 

2. Provided snack trays for the Teachers during Tri-Conferences. 

3. Held an in school/virtual BINGO that went amazing! 

4. Had our annual Reading Challenge during February Break. 

5. Purchased books for students in K-6 to take home, replacing our annual Book Exchange. 

6. Had a Spartan Family Challenge using the Goose Chase app that many families enjoyed and participated in. 

7. Created a Facebook page. 

8. Had a town wide Spartan scavenger hunt. 

9. Held a BBQ sale at the Halloween carnival. 

10. Sold cookbooks during Centennial weekend, at the school and hall. 

11. Added a new member in September. 

12. Helped at Eaton School Game of Life. 
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DECEMBER REC NEWS 
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The Rec Board would like to THANK everyone that 

helped, played or come out to watch the 3 on 3 

hockey tournament. It was a great fundraiser with a 

profit of $12,000. 

 We couldn’t do it without all of your help!         

THANK YOU! 

The Rec Board is looking for new members. If 

being involved in the recreation planning of our 

community interest you, maybe this is the 

committee for you. If interest please call the Rec 

Office @ 306-460-7130. 

There will be another training day on Tuesday, 

Dec 6th at 4pm. For students 15 years of age & 

older that would like to work in the arena 

kitchen. Only students with the training will be 

allowed to be hired for work or be able to work 

for their families. There will be a list of available 

students once the training is completed. Also, 

any new parents that would like to take the 

training to learn what to do in the kitchen are 

more than welcome to come.  

Students need to do training every year, even if 

they have done it the year before. 
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